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PARENT ELECTION: TRIENNIAL 2022 
There are 3 candidates and 2 vacancies.  
 

 
 
Warren Rosser 

My name is Warren 
Rosser and I have been a 
parent at Emmanuel for 
the last three years. We 
have two sons who are 
both at the school – 
Samuel in Year 8 and Levi 
in Year 5. 
 
Our family has been 

involved with Revolution Church since we moved to 
Christchurch in late 2019. My wife Rachael has been 
leading the kids and intermediate programmes until 
recently and I’ve been looking after the technical team. 
Our involvement in our church community is really 
important to our family. We are both Pastor’s Kids so 

being in church community is in our DNA. We are 
passionate about Christ being part of every sphere of 
life.  
 
I have prior governance experience in school BOTs, two 
years as a member of the Otago Bible in Schools regional 
board as well as a church governance role. I’m keen to 
continue contributing through governance as I’m 
someone who thinks strategically and with a long term-
view in mind.  
 
My career background is in communications, with 
experience in marketing, social media and managing 
public profile. I’m someone who is often looked to as a 
team member with consistency and calm, and who can 
approach challenging situations in an objective way. 
 
I’m passionate about people and excited about the 
opportunity to make a difference in our school 
community. I’m interested in ensuring everyone has the 
opportunity to learn, to grow and to reach their 
potential. As a school parent I will focus on ensuring we 
create an environment to support our teachers so they 
can provide growth opportunities for our children. 

 
Natalie Sterne  

I am married to Tim, and 
mother to 3 children, all 
who are currently at 
Emmanuel Christian school. 
We attend Latimer church, 
where I serve in a range of 
capacities, including kids 
ministry. 

I am an experienced 
secondary teacher with a passion for physical education 
and sports. I am interested in seeing if we can develop 

the physical education and sports programmes within 
the school.  

 
John Hastie 

Hi. My name is John 
Hastie. I am married to 
Tracey. We have four+ 
kids including two adult 
children, who stayed 
behind in Bolivia when we 
returned in 2012/13, and 
two gorgeous Bolivian 
girls – Daniela (Y10 – T3) 
and Cristina (Y9 – T5), and 

a precious little granddaughter arriving from Bolivia with 
her parents in December and enrolled to start next April. 
 
Whilst in Bolivia for 8+ years, and prior to leaving, we 
were Pastors in the Salvation Army and we now 
participate in God's work through the Iglesia de Cristo – 
Latin Chruch and the Papanui Baptist Church community. 
I have been working as Quality Manager in a Fire 
Retardant Company for the last few months and have 
worked in Metal factories since my return and we 
shifted to Christchurch (my home town) in January 2018.  
 
I enjoy sports, family activities and being a part of a 
community. Until our shift, we have been foster carers 
both in NZ and in Bolivia.  
 
I have a long term commitment towards the well-being 
of ECS as my girls have another 1.5 years here and my 
granddaughter will be just beginning. I believe it is 
important to be involved in the ECS BOT so that the 
school can continue to function to the glory of God.  


